Pept. 2,1963
Editor,
The Western Horseman,
3850 North Nevada Ave.,

Colorade “prings, Yolo.

Dear Sir:
nlex Saluskin, cha’'rman of the Yakima Tribal Council; Robert
Jim, secrstary, and members of the publlicution com-ittee are grateful

for your review of my Strangers on the Land. They wish it to be so

knowxn, and also to the DBunkhouse Bookshelf editor.

So please accept our sincere thanks,

S{ cerely

Click felander





